
Week beginning Monday 16th December 2019  

This week in Chestnut 
 

Book of the week: 
We will be sharing Christmas Books and Singing Christmas Rhymes 

                           

Sound of the week: 
 

This week we will be revising the 
letters that we have learnt so far –  

s a t i p n m 
d g o c k 

Don’t forget: 

The Christmas party is on Wednesday 18th 
December. There is a food sign up sheet 

outside the classroom and in sunshine club. 

 
 

Outdoors: We will be 
Having festive fun to developing physical and 
imaginative skills. 
At forest school we will be building a fire to cook 
up a seasonal treat! 

 

 

Indoors: 
 making and writing Christmas cards for our 

friends 

 creating Christmas lists 
 reading Christmas CVC words 

 developing our counting skills with the help of 
Christmas baubles 

 wrapping presents  

ALSO!!! Watch out... there is a mischievous 
elf about! 

Remember: 
School finishes for the Christmas holidays on Friday 20th December and reopens on Tuesday 7th January. 
11

th
 November to 15

th
 January  Remember to complete your Primary School application if your child leaves in July 2020. 

Richelle, Sally, Laiba and Kath wish you a 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

 
 


